
 

Weekly News        7th  November 2018  

 

Dear Parents  
 

It has been another busy week at the school. Last Friday some 

of our children took part in the Stevens Shield Cross Country 

event in Torrington. Once again our children were amazing and 

represented the school fantastically well. A special mention 

has to go to Isla Bater - 4th , Amy Verney -6th, Ted Chesworth -

10th and Elsa Jones - 10th . In each of the races there was over 

one hundred competitors.  
 

The staff and I have been planning arrangements for the r un 

up to Christmas. We have decided that this year we will be 

doing things a little differently.  
 

Year 5 and 6 will be doing a Christmas pantomime which is 

called Panto Pandemonium. To give you a little taster this 

production brings together an array of traditional panto 

characters (Jack, the Giant, Aladdin, Cinderella, Ugly Sisters, 

Seven Dwarfs and even a Pantomime Cow) and plenty of booing, 

hissing and 'behind yo u' for everyone to enjoy.   
 

Year 3 and 4 will be going sl ightly more traditional by focusing on the nativity. Their production 

is titled the Sleepy Stargazer and focuses on a boy called Philip, whose habit of stargazing 

leads him to the most amazing adven ture straight to the heart of the Christmas story!  
 

At present, auditions are taking place across the school and next week the real work begins 

with lots of singing, acting and dancing rehearsals. The aim is to involve as many of the children 

as possible in each production.  
 

Along with the Christmas productions there will also be a range of other activities taking place 

so please keep an eye on the newsletters which follow this one over the next few weeks.  
 

Finally, we received some very sad news yesterda y concerning someone who was an inspirational 

human being. During his time at Pilton Bluecoat it was clear to see that he impacted the lives 

of many young people, staff and members of our local community. I will leave it to Mrs Nicholas, 

our CEO, to summar ise our collective thoughts.  
 

òIt was with great sadness that we were informed yesterday of the loss of a dear friend, Des 
Miles, in a tragic accident. Many of you will remember Des as the charismatic guitar teacher 
who a few years ago used to visit us once a week to teach.  Des taught so many of our children,  
 

Key information for week 

commencing: Mon 12 th  Nov 

Monday 
¶ Prayer meeting 12.30pm  

Tuesday  
¶ Pathfield Buddies  

Thursday  
¶ Pathfield Buddies  

¶ Ethos Day 

¶ Parent Forum  

Friday  
¶ Upper School Sports  

Letters issued this week  

Year  Topic 

All  Christmas Music 

Assembly 

Upper  Panto rehearsals  



 
 
 
past and present, in an innovative and creative way: he was inspirational. We have fond 
memories of hearing ôpop classicsõ emanating from various places around the school and we all  
looked forward to his weekly visits. He was always eager to showcase the talents of his pupils 
and encouraged the children to perform to a wider audience: many became part of larger 
ensembles and travelled extensively with Des.  
 

Des was able to brighten the dulle st of days: we all felt a little bit better after just a quick 
chat. He will be greatly missed and our thoughts and prayers are with his family and friend s.ó 
 

Best wishes  

 

 

 

Mr Thomas  
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The school office gets very busy first thing in the morning,  

please can you encourage your child to hand in any  

letters/forms  to their class teacher.   Alternatively we  

have installed a post box  on the wall outside the office õs  

round window, please feel free to place items in there  

to save waiting in a queue.   Thank you.  
 

Thursday 22
nd

 November  

Online parents safety evening, 5.30 -6.30 pm in  

Mr Hickõs Year 5 classroom.  

 

The talk will be on  on how to set boundaries, agree 

contracts/plans with families, how to lock down 

and control devices and how to recognis e signs of 

unhealthy use.   Hosted by staff from Pilton 

Community College.  

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARENT GROUP 
Christmas Fair  

We have set the date for Friday 14 th  Dec, 3.30 - 5.30pm.  We plan to 

have a refreshments, hot dogs, popcorn, games, tombolas , a grotto, 

treasure hunt, crafts and of course our raffle.   

However this event can only go ahead with parental support in running a 

stall on the day, so please do speak to Julie Wells, Louisa Burbidge or 

come to the school office if you are able to help on the day or with 

preparation.   

Thank you.  
 

 
 

 
We appreciate that not all medical 

appointments can be made out of school 

times so in the event that your child has a 

medical appointment throughout the day, 

please can you advise us beforehand, so 

that we know to expect you.  In addition, 

please advise us who will be collecting your 

child and bring in a letter or appointment 

card for us to copy.  
 

Medical 

Appointments 

during school hours  

 
We currently have a handful 

of children and a staff 

member with nut allergies.  

We therefore request that 

you ensure that your child 

has no obvious nut products 

or nut related products; 

spreads, cereal bars etc that 

contain nuts.  Thank you for 

your co -operation.  

No  

Nut  

Policy  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

50  
We have also set up a Facebook page in order to gather all the 

memories for our 50th anniversary. If you are interested, 

please like the page ôPilton Bluecoat former students, staff & 

parentsõ and share your fond & funny memories as a pupil, 

member of staff or parent of a child at this school. Please 

share this page with anyone it may interest.   Alternatively any 

memorabilia can be dropped into the school office.  

 

 

TEMPEST PHOTOS 
By the end of today your child 

will have come home with 
their Tempest photo letters.  
If you wish to place an order, 
the return to school deadline 
date is Friday 23rd November.  



 

 
      

 

 

FRIDAY SPORTS S CHEDULE:   
PLEASE NOTE DIFFERENT SPORTS APPLY TO YOUR NOW 

PE & dance ð Your child will need their usual PE kit  

Outdoor Sports  ð Cross country this term, so usual PE kit and trainers.  

Swimming kit  -  Your child will need a swimming costume and towel.  

Please ensure your child has a full PE kit in school at all times.  
 

 

Celebration Assembly  
 

Handwriting Heroes  

Year 3 ð Joe Passmore 

Year 4 ð Jake Weeks  

Year 5 ðGraciella Sillence -Dreyer  

Year 6 ð Roxy Maggs 

Work  

Beau Higgins ð Working really hard to improve his presentation  

Ebbi Rickson & Ruby Hopkins ð Great effort in maths  

Luca Privitera ð Huge improvements in writing  

Jake Somerville ð Excellent research about forest school visit  

Kai Buckland ð Sketching  

Tyler Barnes ð Excellent work on tank in Arts week  

Isla Rudd ð Kandinsky study on Arts week  

20 Merits  

Isla Jones, Aidan DeõAthe, Mehek Joshy, Jay Wheaton, Brody Harrison, Rachel Brezovska, Alfie Fry, 

Amy Verney, Farhaam Khan, Florence Scholes -Trask, Harriett Beaman, Isaac Wells, Lucy Baddick, 

Rhyme Elson, Sam Mitchell.  

Date Planning Swim Dance Outdoor Sports
P.E                               

(Mike King)

21-Sep Lower School 4AB 4KD 3CN 3GT

28-Sep Upper School 5PK 5JH 6MT 6SE

05-Oct Lower School 4AB 4KD 3CN 3GT

12-Oct Upper School 5PK 5JH 6MT 6SE

19-Oct Lower School 4AB 4KD 3CN 3GT

Half Term Planning Swim Dance Outdoor Sports
P.E                               

(Mike King)

02-Nov Upper School 5JH 5PK 6SE 6MT

09-Nov Lower School 4KD 4AB 3GT 3CN

16-Nov Upper School 5JH 5PK 6SE 6MT

23-Nov Lower School 4KD 4AB 3GT 3CN

30-Nov Upper School 5JH 5PK 6SE 6MT

07-Dec Lower School 4KD 4AB 3GT 3CN

14-Dec Upper School 5JH 5PK 6SE 6MT



 

Dinner Menu  
 

Week Commencing Monday 12 th  November  
 

Please note that Thursday 15th November is our Ethos Day, so we have opted for a 

completely vegetarian menu on that day.   This will be slightly different from the one on 

your menu sheets, please see below;  

All meals are served with a selection of fresh vegetables and fruit .  

                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

MONDAY  

 

TUESDAY 

 

WEDNESDAY  

 

THURSDAY  

 

FRIDAY  

Mozarella & 

tomato pizza with 

wedges 

 

Bean burger in a 

bun with  

 

 

Jacket Potato 

with Cheese, 

Beans or Tuna 

 

Strawberry ice 

cream 

 

 

All day 

breakfast  
 

 

Vegetarian all 

day breakfast  

 
 

 

Jacket Potato 

with Cheese, 

Beans or Tuna 
 

 

Chocolate 

biscuit  

Roast pork  with 

roast potatoes & 

gravy 
 

Quorn roast with  

roast potatoes  & 

gravy 
 

 

Jacket Potato 

with Cheese, 

Beans or Tuna 
 

 

Peach slice 

Macaroni 

cheese 

 
 

Vegetable 

korma with 

rice  

 
 

 

Jacket Potato 

with Cheese, 

Beans or Tuna 
 

 

Pineapple 

upside-down 

cake  

Fish fingers & 

chips 

 
 

Bean & Cheese 

quesadilla with 

chips 
 

 

J acket Potato 

with Cheese, 

Beans or Tuna 
 

 

Shortbread & 

fruit slices   



 

DATES TO REMEMBER  

Please also check your childõs pupil planner for particular information 

related to them personally.  

 

CURRENT VACANCIES ACROSS THE TRUST 
 

Witheridge C of E Academy 
GENERAL TEACHING ASSISTANT 
Required: 1st January 2019 
Hours per week: 17.5 
Working weeks: 38 weeks (term time only) 
Starting Salary: £8.90 per hour (Scale C) 
Status: Fixed term contract initially 
Closing date: 12 noon 15th November 2018 
 
The appointed person will work in close partnership with the class teacher and will help to support the 
pupils to engage with their learning. In-service training will be provided where appropriate. 
TEAM Multi-Academy Trust is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children, and 
expects all its staff and volunteers to share this commitment. A DBS check will be undertaken and 
references taken up before interview. An application form should be fully completed; we do not accept 
CVΩǎΦ 
 
Full details and application form can be found on our website www.teamacademytrust.com 
or the Devon jobs website www.firstop@devon.gov.uk.  Applications should be hand delivered, posted 
or emailed to Caroline Tucker vacancies@team-mat.org.uk. 

 

 

 

 

Date  Event  
Thursday 15 th  November 2018  Parent Forum 2.15pm in the Galley  

Thursday 15 th  November  Ethos Day  

Thursday 13 th  December 2018  Lost Property Display  3pm in the Hall  

Friday 14 th  December 2018  Christmas Fair  

Tues 18th  & Wed 19 th  Dec 2018 Christmas Performance (details TBC) 

Thursday 20 th  December 2018  Christmas Dinner  

Christmas Jumper Day  

Christmas Celebration at Pilton Church  

Reports out  

Friday 21 st  December  Christmas Holidays  

http://www.teamacademytrust.com/
http://www.firstop@devon.gov.uk
mailto:vacancies@team-mat.org.uk


 

 

2018/2019 Term Dates  

 

 

                                                                  
                                                                                                    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Autumn Term  Spring Term  Summer Term  

Last day     20 th  Dec  First day       8th  Jan  

Half - term  

18 th   -  22nd  Feb 

Last day       5th  April  

First day      24 th  April  

Bank Holiday   6 th  May  

Half - term 27 th  May ð 1st  June 

Last day      24 th  July  


